
Finalized Minutes of the Dallesport/Murdock Community Council 
April 12, 2012 

 
Flag Salute 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 
Roll Call was taken with 8 out of the 9 council members present.  Elaine Kincheloe was excused.  There were 4 people in the 
audience. 
 
Speaker:   none 
 
Secretary -Minutes (Anthony): Were read and approved with Don McDermott opposed the word ‘scorned’.  MM Jack K. /2nd 
Renee - passed. 
 
Correspondence: Klickitat Co. Planning Commission on Agenda of April 16th meeting, meeting of the Planning Commission on 
our Appeal is set for May 1st. 
 
Reports: 
Treasurer’s Report (Renee):  Bank balance is $2,951.15.  No bills were presented. 
  
Ways and Means (Elaine):  Easter Egg Hunt went fine, fewer kids than usual, 4 kids entered coloring contest, all won. 
 
Public Relations (Renee): We produce about 450 newsletters.  The printer is gracious enough to provide 450 for free.  Don talked 
to the Post Office boss about placing newsletters in Post Office, they said no—it would start something.  Don will talk to them 
about us paying for about 200 newsletters that could be left in the PO for pickup.  Dallesport said no, will check with The Dalles. 
 
Beautification (Elaine): none 
 
Lyle School District: none 
 
Dallesport Water District: (Chris):  Signed contract with ATECH for testing ($3000) well water.  Money is refundable if 
contamination is in the pipe.  Golf course portion is completed; awaiting Airport, Klickitat County, and The City of the Dalles 
complete their portion. 
 
County Liaison (Don): no new news… 
 
Public Comment:  Rhett talks about the Ambulance Service schedule. 
 
Old Business:   
 
New Business:    MM Jack K./2nd Jack C. to have a letter sent to the Hospital Board to give us an accounting of the EMS Levy 
money expenditures—passed.  Jack K. will write the letter.  This will hopefully explain why we no longer get coverage. 
 Pauline brought Coal Train Pamphlets from the Sierra Club.  Jack C. gave info on town meetings on the coal trains.  The 
Dalles City Council Town Hall Mtg will be Apr 16 @ 5:30 pm at the Senior Center and Apr 30th at 7 pm at the Wasco PUD.  Coal 
trains are expected to go from 1 a week to 20 a day. 
 Airport construction tentatively begins sometime in May. 
 Lions will have a breakfast on April 21st to raise money for the football team. 
 Don’s letter to the was tabled again until Rhett and he can get together to finalize it. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:01 pm 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Anthony Rizzi, Secretary 
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